St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3RD

Tel: 020 8698 6083

Email:info@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk - Website:www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss M. Collins

Head of School: Mrs D. Duffus

Assistant Headteacher: Ms L. Scheuermann

School Business Manager: Mrs L. Reynolds

24th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Trip to: The Science Museum

Year 5 will be visiting the Science Museum on Friday 23rd February. The children will explore the galleries and visit the Wonderlab where they will get to experience hands on experiments and interactive shows, to enhance their learning of forces.

We will be travelling by train and underground from Beckenham Hill Station to South Kensington. We will then take a 10-minute walk to the Museum.

Children will be required to wear full school uniform and a warm/waterproof coat.

Departing: 9:30am

Returning: We will aim to return for 3.15pm if there are delays we will notify parents via text. Lunch: Your child will need a packed lunch and drink. Please indicate via Parent Pay if you would like the School to provide a packed lunch for your child.

Reminder: No sweets, nuts, glass bottles or fizzy drinks.

Trip Cost: There is no charge for this trip.

Parent Helpers: Parent volunteers are required in order for the trip to go ahead.

Please visit Parent Pay to give consents for your child to attend this trip and indicate if you are able to assist on this occasion.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Duffus

Head of School

